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Subject: Re: Thank You
From: "Walt Thompson"
Date: Tue, 12 Jun 2007 10:09:09 -0500
To: 

Dear Sister *****,
 
Thank you for your e mail sharing your support and your concerns. It is good that we keep informed about the
things that are being circulated.
 
I do not have at my fingertips all of the information regarding the issue about the deed transfer to which you refer,
but can say that the property in question had been owned by a board member who had a trust agreement of
some sort with 3ABN, thus resulting in the name on the title. Though I do not recall the details of the transactions,
the transfers were in accord with discussions had by the 3ABN board, and all perfectly legal. Had any improper
action occured, it certainly would have been picked up by our auditors.
 
Likewise, the State of Illinois reviewed all of our financials during there attempt to collect property taxes on tax
exempt property, and did not come up with any discrepancies. I believe you may rest comfortably that 3ABN has
acted well within the law.
 
Sincerely in Jesus' name,
 
Walter Thompson 
Chairman, 3abn Board

----- Original Message ----- 
From:
To: Walt Thompson
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 6:13 PM
Subject: Thank You

Dear Mr. Thompson,
 
Thank you for your quick response.  I have been a 3ABN supporter for many years and have been so
thankful for the vision and committment of all connected with 3ABN.  I have believed in the work of
reaching souls through television ministry.  What a wonderful chance for those involved like yourself to
further the Gospel and preach the message for these last days.  
 
I do have a concern about some recent information passed on to me by reliable church individuals.  I
am seeking your help in validating this information or if it is in error then maybe you could get back with
me soon and clarify the matter so I can quickly help in my small way to squash out any more rumors
that might be spreading.
 
Apparently there are documents circulating around that provide details regarding a deed transfer of
property from 3ABN to Danny and Linda Shelton.  According to my sources the transfer of property
was sometime in September of 1998 and was for the amount of approximately $6100.  Then about one
week later, the property was sold by Danny and Linda Shelton for about $135,000.  I am confused as it
seems like something is missing in the paper work.  I am thinking this must be a mistake.
 
When I heard about the documents I also heard that a church treasurer was concerned about this

☞
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matter.  He seemed to think that this all could be a disaster for 3ABN's tax exemption status.  
 
Thank you for any information that you can provide that will help clear up the confusion.  I will pass the
information on to others who are discussing this.
 
Blessings,
 
*****

Don't pick lemons.
See all the new 2007 cars at Yahoo! Autos.

Case 4:07-cv-40098-FDS     Document 127-42      Filed 10/30/2008     Page 2 of 2


